
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Perton Middle School Open Evening Invitation 

I am delighted to invite you to Perton Middle School’s Open Evening: 

Tuesday 1st October 2024 6pm to 8pm 

During the evening you will be able to see our facilities, hear about our achievements and plans 

for the future and talk to staff and students about the vast range of personalised opportunities on 

offer. 

There will be an opportunity to hear a presentation from the school leadership team at 6pm or 

7pm in the school hall. The classrooms will be open for you to get a flavour of the wonderful 

learning experiences on offer and to meet our dedicated teaching team.  

I am very proud of Perton Middle School as it offers excellent educational opportunities for the 

young people in our local community. It is a school which is alive with the buzz of learning, fantastic 

staff and student relationships and a real sense of pride in what we stand for. We also have close 

working relationships with our partner First Schools which ensures that your child makes an 

excellent start and leaves having lived a wide range of academic, social and cultural experiences.  

We look forward to welcoming you to see why we are so Proud to be Perton! 

 

 

Mrs. M Burrington 

Headteacher 

 

 


